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Update on EPA webinar hosted by Ohio School Boards Association:

 

Join us at 10:00 a.m. on June 6 for a webinar to present information about the newly
released VW pollution mitigation grant and the application process. 

A total of $15 million is available for grant awards to re-power or replace medium and
heavy duty diesel engines and vehicles in 26 Ohio counties. 

There is no cost for this webinar, and you do not need to register in advance. 

To join the webinar, log in to the following web address: 

http://osba.adobeconnect.com/epavw

After logging into the website, select the "Guest" login option, enter your name for screen
identification, and then proceed to the webinar.  No username or password is required. 

(this is an updated URL from what we sent out last week)
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